Library by Mail Policy
The Mid-Arkansas Regional Library will offer qualifying patrons with a Library by Mail service out of the Malvern-Hot Spring County Library.  This service will provide access to library materials through the Free Matter for the Blind and Physically Handicapped legislation.  This legislation allows for materials to be sent via mail to citizens who possess a visual disability, impairment, or disease.  In order to qualify for this service, a citizen must possess documentation that they suffer from a visual disability, impairment, disease, or have other injuries or disabilities such as arm or neck weakness or paralysis that hinders standard use of print materials.  The party requesting Library by Mail service must have documentation of above mentioned hindrances from an approved authorizing individual as listed in the Domestic Mail Manual E040.

Any patron requesting Library by Mail service must have a valid library card and applied for the Library by Mail service with the approved application form.  At any time the patron’s account becomes delinquent, Library by Mail service will be suspended.

The Library by Mail service will operate as part of the Mid-Arkansas Regional Library system and all approved patrons will be allowed equal access to the service.  This service will be managed and maintained by the Bookmobile Coordinator.

Library by Mail patrons will be held to the same rules and regulations designed for the Bookmobile service.  However, the number of materials sent at any one given time will be limited to the space of one Library by Mail service bag, and the total number of items a Library by Mail patron can have issued to them at any given time will be limited to 10 items.

Items checked out through the Library by Mail program will be limited to Audio and Large Print materials only, in order to comply with the above mentioned legislation.

Although we do not generally maintain records of materials a patron borrows due to privacy laws, records will be maintained for Library by Mail patrons since their selections will be determined by the Bookmobile Coordinator.  This will help ensure that duplicate items are not mailed out.  Specific title requests may be made by phone or mail.  These requests should be directed to the Bookmobile Coordinator.
